
Dear Caregivers of Grade 12 students, 

As you know there was a parent meeting regarding the grad banquet and after grad on Wednesday, May 

8th. For those who could not attend the following will outline the information that was shared. 

 

1. Graduation Day is June 27th. The Grad Banquet is at Prairieland at 7:00. After grad will follow. 

 

2. Banquet tickets 

a. Tickets will be sold online via Prairieland’s system. You will be able to choose your seats and 

table at the time of purchase. Tickets at $71.65/plate ($65.00 plus user fee and taxes). 

b. Tickets will go on sale on May 23rd at 8:00am and will be on sale for two weeks online. This is 

your ONLY opportunity to purchase tickets. Tickets are non-refundable once purchased. 

c. The link will be shared through Edsby closer to May 23rd. 

 

3. Banquet 

a. Doors to Hall D will open at Prairieland at 6:00pm on June 27th. Supper will begin promptly at 

7:00pm. 

b. Allow extra time to leave Merlis Belsher and arrive early at Prairieland. Entrances/exits get 

backed up! 

c. There will be a short program after the meal at approximately 8:30pm. We anticipate the Grand 

March to take place following the program at 8:45, followed by a short parent dance and photo 

opportunities. 

d. Tickets for Grand March (no banquet) are $10.00 each. More details to come. There will not be 

Grand March tickets available at the door this year. 

e. Angel fund tickets - We would love for all students to be able to attend the banquet. If you are in 

need of an angel ticket, contact Robyn at robynflaman@icloud.com  before May 23rd. 

 

4. After Grad 

a. Tickets are being sold during the first two weeks of June during lunch at the school. Cash and 

debit will be accepted. The cost for After Grad is $25. 

b. Students are not able to leave between the banquet and the After Grad. 

c. After Grad begins at 9:30pm in Hall C – next to Hall D. Grad only for After Grad. 

d. All Grad’s and parent/guardian MUST sign a waiver when purchasing a ticket. The indicated 

parent/guardian MUST pick up their graduate at the conclusion of after grad. 



 

5. We are still accepting donations which will go towards prizes and making grad extra special for 

our Graduates. 

 

6. Grad photos - We would like to use grad photos as part of the presentation at the banquet. If 

you would NOT like your child’s grad photo included, please email 2024holycrossgrad@gmail.com 

 

Thank you to those who helped with the BBQ at the Preston Crossing Canadian Tire on the weekend! It 

was a huge success! 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Grade 12 Grad Parent Committee 


